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PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 

 

TOWN OF SANBORNTON 

 

BOARD OF SELECTMEN 

 

Date: February 7, 2018 

 

Time: 5:30 PM 

 

 

Pursuant to NH RSA 231:52, the Sanbornton Board of Selectmen will be holding a public hearing at their 

meeting on February 7, 2018, at the Town Office Building, 573 Sanborn Road, Sanbornton NH, at 5:30 

PM, to consider a petition to release certain “paper streets” and roadways from public servitude solely 

within Sanbornton. Petitioners Daniel Downes, Kara Downes, Danielle Belliveau and Gerry Belliveau 

seek the release and discharge from public servitude certain “paper streets” Maplewood Ave, Northwood 

Ave, Oakwood Ave, Pinewood Ave, Quincewood Ave, Ridgewood Ave, Sagewood Ave, Thornwood 

Ave, Underwood Ave and Vinewood Ave and two certain roadways known as Mountain View Park Drive 

and Lake Shore Drive, reserving and keeping in public servitude the segment of the said Mountain View 

Park Drive near the Franklin/Sanbornton town line where it abuts a lot currently owned by the Town of 

Sanbornton and any other lots owned by third parties, as denoted in the plan of lots of William D. and 

Shirley H. Andrews dated December 22, 2004 known as Mountain View Park Drive in Sanbornton, NH 

recorded in the Belknap County Registry of Deeds at Plan Drawer L51-22.  A copy of the petition can 

found at www.sanborntonnh.org or at the Town Offices, 573 Sanborn Rd. Questions should be directed to 

Administration at (603) 286-8303. All abutters noticed by mail and the general public are invited to attend 

and participate in the hearing. 
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